
 

                                                                       

 

7 June 2023 
 
 
Chris Otton 
Level 7 
AON Centre 
1 Willis Street 
Wellington 6011 

  
Dear Chris, 
 
Procurement Plan review: Clauses 8.42A and 8.42B of the Code 
 
The system operator has completed its review of the Procurement Plan (gazetted 3rd May 2022) and 
does not intend to propose any changes.  
 
The system operator’s review determined that no amendments are required ahead of the upcoming 
ancillary services contract round in September 2023. We note that the previous Procurement Plan 
review resulted in significant amendments to the ancillary services contracts to remove technical 
requirements from the Procurement Plan to the contracts and to further develop those technical 
requirements within the contracts. 
 
The system operator has not received any requests from participants or the Authority to amend the 
Procurement Plan since the last review. One participant requested some amendments to the 
specific testing requirements within its ancillary services contract, which were addressed with 
amendments to the contract.  
 
We would be happy to discuss any elements of our Procurement Plan review at your convenience. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

David Katz 
Market and Security of Supply Manager 

 

 


